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April 8, 2020

Dear StrongStart Families;
We would like to start by extending our thoughts to you as we try to navigate through these unprecedented times. We hope you are taking care of yourselves and each other as best you can. 
Please hug your children for us – our entire team cares deeply about your family.

Our StrongStart team is planning how we might continue to connect and support our StrongStart communities remotely. In the meantime, if you are looking for suggestions of activities to do with your children, we have put together a list of some resources and ideas: Click Here
Given the drop-in nature of StrongStart, we do not have a complete list of families’ email addresses. If you are in contact with other families, please let them know we are thinking about them and share this information. We have included our email addresses if you would like to get in touch with us.
	StrongStart Location
	StrongStart Educator
	Educator’s Email Address



	Craigflower
	Renée Klassen
	reklassen@sd61.bc.ca


	George Jay @ Crystal Pool
	Bhamini McDonald
	bmcdonald@sd61.bc.ca


	James Bay
	Kris Munoz
	kmunoz@sd61.bc.ca


	Macaulay
	Brenda Cafferky
	bcafferky@sd61.bc.ca


	McKenzie
	Donna-Lynn Thorpe
	dthorpe@sd61.bc.ca


	View Royal
	Cheryl Greenwood
	cgreenwood@sd61.bc.ca



We hope you are able to find some joy and peace with your children in this unusual time and know that we are thinking about you. Parenting young children is always challenging and adding these unique circumstances can make it even more difficult. Please reach out if you need support from us or from one of the community agencies listed in our SD61 Snapshot - Community Supports
Kind regards,

Bhamini, Brenda, Cheryl, Donna-Lynn, Kris, & Renée
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